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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 8:51 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Response Letter to Senator Debbie Mayfield re:  Sale of Vero Beach Electric Utility.

Good morning: 
 

Please place the attached letter in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Dockets 
20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
   Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 



ART GRAHAM 

CHAIRMAN 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6040 

Juhlir~.er&ir.e Qlommizzion 

June 1, 2018 

The Honorable Debbie Mayfield 
Florida Senate District 17 
900 E. Strawbridge A venue 
Melbourne, Florida 32901 

Dear Senator Mayfield: 

On behalf of the entire Public Service Commission, thank you for your letter regarding 
the issues before us related to the proposed sale ofVero Beach's electric utility. 

We appreciate that you took the time to give us a review of the history behind the 
proposal, how the affected customers have experienced the existing situation, and your insights 
about the PSC staff recommendation. I have forwarded your letter to the docket file so all the 
Commissioners can consider it. 

On a personal note, I would like to commend you for the singular effort and persistence 
you have invested in this issue on behalf of the electric utility customers you represent. 

AG/jvl 

cc: Commissioner Julie !manuel Brown 
Commissioner Donald J. Pol mann 
Commissioner Gary F. Clark 
Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Art Graham 

An Affirmative Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 
PSC Website: http://www.floridapsc.com Commissioner.Graham@psc.statc.fl.us 




